OFFICE OF ATTORNEY GENERAL & DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE
PUBLIC NOTICE

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION AND CALL FOR COMMENTS ON THE WHISTLEBLOWER PROTECTION BILL
2024

The Office of the Attorney General & Department of Justice notifies stakeholders and members of the public
that it has developed the Whistleblower Protection Bill 2024. The purpose of the Bill is to provide for the
procedure for the disclosure of information relating to improper conduct in the public and private sectors
and to provide for the protection of persons who make such disclosure against victimization. The Bill is
available at the State Law Office website https://www.statelaw.go.ke/publications/

In accordance with Article 10 (2) of the Constitution, stakeholders and members of the public are hereby
invited to submit their comments, proposals, and recommendations through written memoranda on the
draft Bill, in the following format:-

COMMENTS ON THE DRAFT WHISTLEBLOWER PROTECTION BILL 2024

PART B — Comments on the draft provisions

No. Clause Comment/Proposal Rationale/Justification
1.
2.

Written memoranda may be emailed to whistleblowerbill2024@ag.go.ke or sent to: The Solicitor
General, Office of the Attorney-General and Department of Justice, P.O. Box 40112-00100, NAIROBI

or .
Physically delivered to: The Secretary, Justice and Constitutional Affairs, The Office of the Attorney-General
and Department of Justice, Co-operative Bank House, Haile Selassie Avenue, 10t Floor Room 1012, Nairobi
not later than the 31¢ of August, 2024
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